WASHINGTON WATERSERVICECOMPANY

June 22, 2015

Steven V. King, Executive Director & Secretary
Washington Ultilities and Transportation Commission
PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Mr. King;

Enclosed is a copy of the contract between Manson Construction Co. and Washington Water
Service Company (WWSC) for the extension of the water main of the Sea Cliff Water System,
DOH ID #76880P This extension will service Short Plat 79-483. Parcel 0222215006,
0222215007 and a portion of 0222215008 in Pierce County. This agreement has been signed by
John Heckel, Assistant Secretary of Manson Construction Co., and countersigned by Michael P.
Ireland President of WWSC.

Manson Construction has forwarded a payment of $3,617.70 to cover the estimated engineering
costs. Upon completion of the engineering required for the project, a deposit of approximately
$13.000.00 will be collected prior to construction.

Upon completion and certification of the extension, Manson Construction Co. will provide to
WWSC a Bill of Sale which will transfer ownership of the facilities to the company.

The estimated development costs are described and itemized in the attached agreement and cost
estimate worksheet identified as Exhibit B. Please do not hesitate to call me at 253-851-3422
ext 1105, if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

(1 £

Charlene E. Pratt
Accounting Manager
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Customer Service:Toll Free (877) 408-4060
Gig Harbor:14519 PEACOCK HILL AVE NW « PO BOX 336 » GIG HARBOR, WA 928335
Olympia: 6800 MERIDIAN RD SE » OLYMPIA, WA 98513



